MINUTES OF MEETING
October 20, 2020

Because of the Covid pandemic, the Pilotage Commission for the Port of
Georgetown held a Conference Call meeting on October 20, 2020 for the
purpose of holding a Business Meeting.

Attending Commissioners:
Lep Boyd, Chairman Steve Strickland
Clayton Bull Edwin Jayroe

Chairman Boyd called the meeting to order.
Minutes of the October 29, 2019 meeting were approved.
Pilots Report:

- 2016 was the last time a ship came into port

- Lack of draft

No Administrator’s Report

COE Report:
- Not feasible for dredging

No new business was brought before the Commission.
The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Steven G. Strickland



